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Tuesday 11th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

KS1 SATS 
 
As you will be aware, the KS1 Statutory Assessment Tests (SATS) for Year 2 are due to take place in 
May.  
 
Next Wednesday, 19th of January, I will be holding a Teams meeting to go through the information 
and details of these assessments at 5:30pm. Please email the school office if you are able to attend 
and a joining link will be sent to you.  
 
If you require any further support or advice regarding the KS1 SATs or cannot make the meeting, 
please let me know and we can make alternative arrangements. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss R Cavender 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


